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Weekend Masses 
Saturday Vigil 

4:30pm - Church / Live-streamed & Broadcasted in the Parking Lot 
Sunday 

8:30am - Church / Broadcasted in the Parking Lot 
10:00am - Parking Lot, with limited seating in the Narthex 

Weekend Masses can be viewed on the parish's YouTube channel @SFXjoliet 
 https://www.youtube.com/@SFXjoliet 

  
Weekday Masses 

Monday: 9:15am      Tuesday: 9:15am      Wednesday: 6:30pm 
Thursday: 9:15am      Friday: 9:15am 

  
Eucharistic Adoration 

Wednesday: 6:00-6:30pm      Thursday: 9:45-10:15am 
  

Confession 
Saturday: 3:30-4:15pm      Wednesday: 6:00-6:30pm 

After the 9:15am Mass on Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, & Friday 
By Appointment 

  
Office Hours 

Monday & Friday     9:00am - 12:00pm 



A Message from Our Pastor 
 

 
 

As I get older, I get frightened at the speed the year goes. It is now December and I realize that there are many 
more things I had hoped to do this year, but I am thankful for the things that have been achieved. 
  
Some sort of Normal has returned. We are back in church, and we continue to broadcast all our Masses to the 
Parking lot for those who have difficulty with being in enclosed situations. We televise our 4.30 pm Masses 
and up to 50 or more families watch every weekend. The generosity of our parishioners continues to amaze 
me, and I am grateful for that. 
  
In June I celebrated 50 years of priesthood. I was looking forward to a quiet reflective, thankful week end. 
Instead, St Francis Xavier decided to have a party. In doing so they involved as many people as possible.  Barb 
Baker with her magic grill did an amazing job. 
  
My brother Brian came from Ireland, but he did not tell me that my cousins from England were coming for the 
weekend. Three of them flew in on Friday and left on Monday. Fifty years ago, two of them were present for 
my ordination and they wanted to be here for my fiftieth. What a blessed weekend. Thank you for all 
concerned. 
  
In July I celebrated with my some of my classmates and other Jubilarians at St Patrick’s Kiltegan. I also spent 
time with my family. In September a trip that was postponed because of Covid took place. I went to Europe 
and the highlight of that trip was the Passion Play in Oberammergau. 
  
The Parish the religious Education program has been online partly because we no longer have the space on 
campus. We are hoping to solve that difficulty before next year. We had Bishop Conlon for confirmation and 
that was the first time in three years that we were indoors for confirmation. 
  
As we continue our journey of faith I am grateful for all we have accomplished. I am thankful for your help, 
your faith, for your friendship and commitment to this little parish in the cornfields. Your big hearts and 
generosity of heart makes our world a better place. 
  
Merry Christmas & Happy New Year, 
  
Fr Karl 



 
 

 
 

 

Survey Results Are In!!! 
 

 
 



The Nativity of the Lord 

  

Reflection on the Gospel of John 1: 1-18 
 

 
 

Reflection Questions: 
What is the most precious Christmas gift you have ever received?  What made it precious 

to you? 
  

Suggestions for Living out this Gospel: 
+ Consider helping the victims of the Russian invasion of Ukraine or helping a family in 

need of friendship and daily necessities. 
  

Starlight 
Give me your starlight to fill up my heart. 

Shine your light and love into my soul. 
Help me to use your light to touch those 

forgotten and alone. 
Lord make me forget about my troubles or 

pain and let my work with those less fortunate 
erase thoughts of myself. 

Make my life about you Lord, not about me. 
Set my heart free from the world so it can 

be filled with your starlight. 
  

(Shared from Spring INSIGHTS 2022, DSD Publishing, info@insightsbooks.com) 
 



Please pray for ~ 

Lucas Arseneau 
Mildred Balogh 

Mary Bruce 
Mike Cannon 

Larry Formella 
Pat Gierich 

Darlene Janulis 
Pamela Mazzone 

Tara McDonald 
Jim O'Brien 

Mike Piwowar 
Tom Sagenbrecht 

Scott Schwartz 
Chester Sobczak 

James Talley 

 
 

Mass Intentions 

  
Saturday, December 24th 

3:00pm   SFX Parishioners Intentions 
4:30pm   SFX Parishioners Intentions 
10:00pm   SFX Parishioners Intentions 

  
Sunday, December 25th 

8:30am    SFX Parishioners Intentions 
10:30am    SFX Parishioners Intentions 

  
Monday, December 26th 

9:15am    Intention of the Celebrant  
  

Tuesday, December 27th 
9:15am    Intention of the Celebrant 

  
Wednesday, December 28th 

6:30pm    Laura Wiley 
  

Thursday, December 29th 
9:15am    Intention of the Celebrant 

  
Friday, December 30th 
9:15am   Robert Galick 

  
Saturday, December 31st 
4:30pm   FCFF Catechists 

  
Sunday, January 1st 

8:30am   Intention of the Celebrant 
10:00am    SFX Parishioners 

 



Reflections on the Sunday Readings 

The Nativity of the Lord (Christmas) –  25 December 2022  
  
Vigil Mass – Isaiah 62:1-5.  Psalm 89:4-5, 16-17, 27, 29.  Acts 13:16-17, 22-25.  Matthew 1:1-25.  
Mass during the Night – Isaiah 9:1-6.  Psalm 96:1-2, 2-3, 11-12, 13.  Titus 2:11-14.  Luke 2:1-14.  
Mass during the Day – Isaiah 52:7-10.  Psalm 98:1, 2-3, 3-4, 5-6.  Hebrews 1:1-6.  John 1:1-18.  
  
Coming Together.  All manner of gatherings occur at Christmas:  of families, of friends, of associates – some 
invited, some not.  Filled with joy because of a new child or spouse added to the family.  Touched with grief 
because of the death of one we love.  Tinged with tension because of some wrong – perceived or real – yet 
unresolved.  Christmas speaks to all of this and more.  The birth of God in Jesus assures us that all life is good 
and holy.  The assigned Bible readings speak of vindication, being God’s delight, abundant joy, great rejoicing, 
peace for ever, justice filled, not forsaken, comforted.  This day speaks to every emotion, everything, everyone.  

• How will I show God’s love to everyone with whom I gather? 
• How will I let go of some hurt to be at peace? 
• How will I be holy – and help those with whom I gather to be holy? 

 

 

 

 



 
 

Please welcome our new Parishioners at  
St. Francis Xavier in 2022! 

 
 
 

Robert & Melissa Baxter Family 
Derek & Katrina Bright Family 

Fidencio & Martha Cabral Family 
Anthony & Cheryl Campanaro Family 

Jaime & Mel Connors Family 
Lizzethe Coronado 

Jose & Edna Cruz Family 
Milissa Czerwinski 

Bob & Cathie Davidson 
Tim & Ashley Donatucci Family 

Roger & Lisa Farrell 
Anthony & Lauren Fulena Family 
Richard & Alexa Garcia Family 

Andy Gonzalez 
Francesca Guzzardi 

Briehan Hurley 
George & Stephanie Kaput Family 
Kenneth & Holly Kasper Family 
Michael & Candace Kelty Family 

Chad & Kari Kinnard Family 
Steven & Laura Klecka Family 

Raymond & Karen Klump Family 
Erik & Carol Lewis Family 

James & Erin Lightbody Family 

 
 

 
Catherine LoPresti 

Jose & Marianne Martinez Family 
Kevin Muller 

Michael & Mary Needham Family 
Oliver & Linda Nkannebe Family 

Luke O'Brien 
Alan & Shelley O'Regan Family 

Sloane Paul Family 
Thavis & Amy Phommachanhom Family 

Lou & Elizabeth Ramadani Family 
Jean Roach 

Zachary & Monica Roberts Family 
Matthew & Kristen Sheldon Family 

Charles Shumaker 
Froylan & Diana Silva Family 
Gregory & Ann Smith Family 

Terry Tatone 
Joe Tidaback Family 

Gina Tompkins 
Israel & Jackie Tovar Family 

Sylvia Valentin 
Dennis & Joan Williams 

Michael & Michelle Wolski Family 
Grace Zepeda 

 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Please pledge your gift to the CMAA! 
Your Gift to the CMAA Makes a Difference!  The Catholic Ministries Annual Appeal helps our parish and the Diocese of Joliet to 
provide countless ministries, programs, and services to support our friends and neighbors in immeasurable ways.  

Our parish goal is $34,900, and to date we have received $38,140. 70% of gifts received over our goal will be returned to our 
parish for our use. If you have not had a chance to participate in the CMAA this year, there is still time. Please look for the 
mailing which will be arriving in homes shortly. 

As your pastor, I encourage you to prayerfully reflect on God’s gifts to you and to give a gift to the CMAA. Participation is the 
key to a successful appeal and a chance for our parish to receive a parish rebate, too. Every gift helps! 

If you do not receive this mailing and would like to make a gift to the CMAA, please call the Diocese of Joliet Development 
Office at (815) 838-8515. Or, if you wish to make your gift online, please visit www.jolietdioceseappeal.org. 

  
2021 CMAA Parish Rebate Received:     $4,245.00 

Thank you for your generosity! 

 
 
 

 
 

You can shop on Amazon and support our parish at the same 
time! 

Simply log in & place your order at smile.amazon.com and select 
St. Francis Xavier Parish in Joliet, IL as the charity to receive 
0.5% of the purchase price of eligible items. The parish will 
receive a donation...at no additional cost to you! 

 As of November 2022, the parish has received $1,915.93. 
 



 
 
 

 
Available Positions Throughout the Diocese 

 
Part-time Custodian - St. Mary Immaculate Catholic Parish, Plainfield 

Lifelong Lay Formation Lead - Diocese of Joliet, Crest Hill 
Bilingual Program Coordinator - Diocese of Joliet, Crest Hill 

 
For additional information, please click on this Diocese of Joliet Employment Opportunities webpage. 

 



Our Sunday Offering 

Contributions Received  12/5/22 - 12/11/22 

  
Mass Collection 

Sunday Offering     $2,941.00 
Blue Envelope     $487.00 

Basement Rectory Project     $1,500.00 
Religious Retirement     $20.00 

Immaculate Conception     $1,103.00 
Christmas     $335.00 

Christmas Flowers     $320.00 
  

Online Giving 
Sunday Offering     $2,922.00 

Blue Envelope     $95.00 
Seminarian Endowment     $15.00 

Religious Retirement     $25.00 
Immaculate Conception     $25.00 

Christmas     $20.00 
Christmas Flowers     $15.00 

  

Thank you for your generosity! 

  
For your heart will always be where your riches are. 

Matthew 
__________________________________________________________ 

  
If you are interested in giving to our parish through our parish online giving website, go to: 

https://osvhub.com/st-francis-xavier/funds 
  

Donations to second collections can also be made through 
the online giving website. 

  
If you have any questions about the online giving process, please call the parish office or send an email 

to finance@sfxjoliet.org. 
  

RaiseRight Gift Card Program Earnings (7/1/22-12/18/22): $957.02 
 
 


